
Week 3

Mon 16

Swimming
56L, 56A

Tues 17th

Swimming 
56L, 56A

Wed 18th

Swimming
56L, 56A

Thurs 19th

Swimming 
56L, 56A

Fri 20th

Swimming
56L, 56A

SAT/SUN

Week 4 Mon 23rd Tues 24th Wed 25th

Thurs 26th

Downball
Incursion

Fri 27th

Regional
Basketball

SAT/SUN

Week 5

Mon 30th

Super
Science

Circus Show

Tues 31st Wed 1st Nov Thurs 2nd Fri 3rd
SAT/SUN

Kiewa Valley Primary School

Newsletter

Vol .29 Newsletter

I would like to begin by acknowledging the traditional custodians of the lands on which we live, learn and play. We
acknowledge and show our respects to elders both past and present and we come together on the lands, the hills,
the valleys and rivers to join in community, to share knowledge and culture and contributions of all first nation
peoples on this land.

PRINCIPAL UPDATE:
END OF YEAR REFLECTION:
Before we can start planning for 2024, which is always on the radar for Term 4 we
reflect on our year so far. I have been pleased to see all of our achievements play this
year. I was so proud on Thursday last week when participating in a Learning Walk and
Talk in Foundation to Year 2 classes, to hear from our students how they are efficiently
counting and have developed such a strong number sense. The other positive has
been their ability to explain their learning, what they are learning and why they are
learning it. We certainly have come a long way in our teaching of mathematics in a very
short time. 

WELCOME SCOTT WALKER
Scott Walker will be joining our teaching team from
Tallangatta Primary School for 2024 and 2025.
Scott comes to us with expert teaching skills. He will
be the Maths and Science Learning Specialist, which
will further strengthen our teaching of maths. This is
a full time teaching role along with running
professional learning for staff on planning and
assessment in mathematics and teaching
pedagogy. Scott has completed professional
learning in SWPBS and Primary Maths Specialist
and will complement our staff development and
strengthen our teams.  Scott will work directly with
staff in peer observations and coaching and I am so
excited to be finally able to get this component of
staff learning off the ground. Scott has also
demonstrated a strong commitment to community
which is so important to KVPS. 







Regional Athletics 2023

On Friday 13th, five of our students competed in the Regional Athletics
Carnival at Les O’Brien Athletics Precinct. The 12 year old relay team,
consisting of Bryn K, Emma P, Mia M and Anneliese L, certainly did a great
job, but unfortunately did not place in the results. They should be
commended for their dedicated practice sessions and the way they
conducted themselves on the day. Well done girls!
 Billie McV was the only individual competitor we had representing our
school in the high jump event. Well done Billie on your efforts.






